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Temporary closure to Caledon Trailway

	Both entrances to the Caledon Trailway from Airport Road in Caledon East will be temporarily closed to install crossing signage for

the trail.

The Town has announced construction is expected to begin this week and continue through to July 18, weather permitting. Signage

will direct trail users through a temporary detour during this time.
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